From: McNally, Stephanie
To: McNally, Stephanie

Subject: FW: Zoning Regulation Revision Subcommittee Meeting 12/8/21

Date: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 12:31:00 PM

Attachments: image001.png

image003.png image005.png

From: funi61 < funi61@aol.com >

Sent: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 11:06 AM **To:** Perillie, Michelle mperillie@westportct.gov

Subject: RE: Zoning Regulation Revision Subcommittee Meeting 12/8/21

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

We fully support expanding the Outdoor Dining Regulations to year round.

We find that people enjoy eating outside, even though it might be brisk. There are those who are not comfortable eating inside at any time.

Outdoor dining has allowed flexibility during this pandemic and has created another venue for customers to enjoy a meal and not be confined indoors. People feel more comfortable outside.

We fully support the expansion of outdoor dining to year round.

Thank you.

Maria and Pasquale Funicello
Tutti's Ristorante
599 Riverside Avenue
Westport

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

----- Original message -----

From: "Perillie, Michelle" < mperillie@westportct.gov >

Date: 12/6/21 12:26 PM (GMT-05:00)

To:

Subject: Zoning Regulation Revision Subcommittee Meeting 12/8/21

Please find the attached materials which will be discussed at the 12/8/21 Zoning Regulation Revision Subcommittee meeting.

The materials include:

- 1. Draft text amendment for new Section 31-17, Tree Preservation, relating to Agenda Item #1; and
- 2. Existing text of Section 40, DOSRD regulation, Relating to Agenda Item #3.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions Thanks,

Michelle Perillie AICP CFM
Deputy Planning and Zoning Director
203-341-1076

